From:
 Emily Baratzadeh

 To:
 Sean Mullin

 Cc:
 Kia Baratzadeh

 Subject:
 45 Reservoir Project

Date: Wednesday, July 16, 2025 11:15:08 AM

[EXTERNAL SENDER]

Dear Sean and Council Members,

My husband, Kia Baratzadeh, and I would like to express why we are in support of the home project at 45 Reservoir Rd. It appears there was a letter in the most recent appeal stating that our pool project is contingent on the support of Farnaz and her project. However, our pool project was finaled with the Town of Los Gatos and this is false information. We are in support of her project because we feel it will benefit the whole neighborhood. For one, having a vacant lot behind our yard is not ideal as it encourages wild animals to surface. There have been multiple coyote sightings on Reservoir Rd. We are also in support of the project because adding a home here will increase the value of our neighborhood. And finally, but most importantly, this new home will bring with it friendly neighbors. We have formed great relationships with our neighbors on 26 Rogers and 55 Rogers Rd and look forward to our new neighbors at 45 Reservoir.

Thank You,

Emily and Kia Baratzadeh

This Page Intentionally Left Blank